Nickalus Holmes

From: Betty Leland

Sent:Tuesday, August 19, 2025 12:10 PMTo:Commissioner CorrespondenceSubject:FW: Opposing FPL increase

Good Afternoon:

Please place this email in Docket 20250011.

Thanks.

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to Commissioner Art Graham Florida Public Service Commission bleland@psc.state.fl.us (850) 413-6024

----Original Message-----

From: Diana Montes <dmontesart@aol.com> Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 8:55 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham < Commissioner. Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Opposing FPL increase

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner,

As a Senior Citizen I am writing to you to raise my voice OPPOSING FPL RATE INCREASE, We, the people are already hurting with current economy. Please do not approve This new FPL increase. Thank you

Sincerely Diana Vanegas